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7 September 2023

MEDIA RELEASE

Avebury Mine is devastated to confirm the death of an employee.

At approximately 2:30am this moming, an underground miner working night shift was confirmed as
deceased from non work related causes.

The employee had been with Avebury Mine since May this year and was a well loved and
respected member of our team.

Avebury Mine General Manager John Lamb wishes to extend his deepest condolences to the
workers family and friends and the entire Avebury team.

Underground operations have ceased temporarily and all employees are being supported during
this time.

Management and staff sincerely thank emergency support personnel, including our on site
emergency response, Tasmania Police and Tasmania Ambulance Service.

p——
John Lamb
General Manager
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